
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates
31st March – Easter Bunny 

Sponsored Bounce*
1st & 2nd (& 4th for Nursery) April  –

Parents’ Consultations for Yr R – 6* 
3rd April – Yr 3 Trip to Drusillas*
4th April – End of term, finish at 

3:15pm
7th – 21st April – Easter Holidays

22nd April – Start of Summer Term -
Children back at school

23rd – 25th April – Yr 4 & 5 
Residential Trip to Bewl Water

*please check your email for more 
information

Friday 28th March 2025

Attendance

This week’s attendance figures

Whole school attendance: 
90%

Class % Class %

Tower 88 Golden Gate 95

Westminster 91 Lions Gate 90

Severn 91 Manhattan 95

Clifton 88 Ikuchi 92

Jubilee 87 Anji 87

Tyne 93 Auckland 90

Amb 87 Sea Cliff 90

Year 4 Eden River Trip 

Edenbridge Art Gallery 

Once upon a time…in Reception   

The reception children had a magical 
day dressing up as their favourite 
fairy tale characters! From brave 
knights and enchanting princesses to 
mischievous fairies and wise wizards, 
the classroom 
was transfo-
rmed into a
world of
imagination 
and wonder.

Our school’s Art Gallery open evening was a huge hit! 
It was great to see so many parents and families having the 

chance to admire the children’s artistic creations! The children 
worked incredibly hard and should be very proud. It was a 
wonderful opportunity for the school community to come 

together, celebrate the children's talents, and marvel at their 
master pieces.

Thank you to everyone who attended, and thank you to Mrs 
Boughtflower for organising Art Week - it was a huge success!

As part of their topic, Land, Sea and Sky, year 4 went for a 
walk along the river Eden. They discussed how the river 

meanders and why it is larger in some areas but smaller in 
others. They took time to sketch drawings of the river 

along with the plant life that is seen around it.
It was the perfect sunny day for a lovely walk! 

We’re almost at the end of the Spring term, and what a fantastic 
few months it’s been! I’m so proud of how much everyone has 

learnt and grown – from our youngest learners to those preparing 
for the next big step. 

Our final week this term is full of excitement; PTFA Bunny Bounce; 
topic exit points; Roman visitors; trips to the zoo and not forgetting 

a spectacular Easter egg raffle on Friday!

We break up for the holidays at 3:15pm on Friday 4th April.
There are no clubs are running after school (except Stagecoach).

Due to government changes in legislation regarding food, general waste 
and recycling (which comes into effect from 31st March) children who have 

packed lunches will be bringing their rubbish home with them.

Thank you for your support and understanding with this change.  



CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Daisy Florence

Ashley Lyla

Lewana Ruby

Lenny Archie

Jack Logan

Terry Brooklyn


